
Mr. Brian M. Ripple
Treasurer
Kovar Corporation 
P.O. Box 20872
Roanoke, VA 24018 

March 1, 2024

Dear Mr. Ripple:

     This confirms receipt of your completed Form 102, "Virginia Registration Statement for a 
Charitable Organization," under Section 57-49 of the Virginia Solicitation of Contributions Law 
(Law), and your registration fee in the amount of $250.

     We have reviewed your completed Form 102 and accompanying materials and found your 
organization to be in compliance with the registration requirements of section 57-49 of the Law.  
Your organization is registered through November 15, 2024.

     The issuance of this registration does not constitute an endorsement by the Commonwealth of 
Virginia, or by any of its departments, offices or employees, of the purpose or person conducting 
charitable solicitations.  

     It is your responsibility to advise potential donors, in a written statement on your solicitation 
materials, that a financial statement is available upon written request from the Office of Charitable 
and Regulatory Programs.  

     If we can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact us at 804-786-1343, Option 1.

                                           Office of Charitable and Regulatory Programs
                                           Charitable Programs Unit
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